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Special Points of 

Interest 

 Harvest Festival 

 Recycling 

 Swimming 

 Christmas Art 

work 

 Learning Zone 

Dates for your diary 

 

 

Coffee morning 9am 

Wed 10th Oct 

Entrance via side of 

reception 

Autumn Term Week 5 

Quis Es?  

Well, we can scarcely believe that we have been 

back in school for five weeks.  Where have the 

weeks gone?  I am sure that the children have 

told you about all of the fantastic things they 

have been learning in Zone 2.  For example, all of 

our afternoon year 2/3 children have learnt how 

to introduce themselves in Latin and they have even learnt what 

their name would have been during the time of the Roman Empire.   

All you have to do to find out is say “Quis es?” 
 

Algorithms  

As well as learning how to communicate with 

each other in Latin, your children have been 

learning how to communicate with robots.    

Algorithms are sets of instructions that tell 

computers what to do. 

The algorithms that the 

children have produced 

this term have allowed their robots to move 

around tracks, successfully navigating 

around corners and other obstacles.  
 

Sandbrook Score Board 

This year we have raised the profile of our expectations of all of the 

children at Sandbrook Primary School. Each week every class  gives 

themselves a score in a number of important areas.  Currently the 

children in year 2/3 are being very successful with attendance,      

uniform/PE expectations and attitude to learning. However, we 

need to work together to improve the percentage of children read-

ing at home 5 times a week. Does your child read to you 5 times a 

week and do you read to them 5 times? 



Swimming  

Year 5 and Year 6 pupils (who went swimming last week) will continue to attend        

swimming sessions at Calday Pool each day this week, each session will be from 

1.30pm—2.00pm.  We will be travelling by coach leaving approx. 1pm and returning at 

2.30pm.  Please ensure children have their swimming costume and a towel with them 

every day.  

Recycling Reminder 

If you are taking part in our school fund recycling scheme, your unwanted clothes items 

will be collected from school on Wednesday 10th October 2018.  Please place your items 

in recycle bags which can be obtained from reception, other bags can also be used.   

Please drop your items at school on Tuesday 9th October in the bike shed. 

Harvest Festival 

This year we are supporting the Wirral Food Bank.  Year 4 and Year 5 will be taking our 

assembly on Thursday 18th October at 2.40pm, parents of both these year groups are 

invited to attend. 

If you would like to support the Food Bank could the following items to be sent into 

school from Monday 15th October. 

Tinned Meat  Tinned Fish   Tinned Fruit   

Pasta Sauce   Long Grain Rice  Packet Soup  

Sponge Puddings  Biscuits    Fruit Squash 

Sugar    Deodorant 

They have plenty of BEANS & CEREAL thank you 

Christmas Art Work 

The children over the past weeks have been completing a piece of Christmas Art Work.  This has 
now been uploaded onto an external site where parents can log on, find your child's name and 
purchase the art work in the form of Christmas cards, mugs, etc.  A percentage of sales comes 
back into the school fund which is then used to take the children on school outings. 

  Log onto  www.mychildsart.co.uk 

  Username: Sandbrook 

  Password: zRwvH-FW 

 


